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Republic of tlie Philippines;
Department of Environment and Natural Resources
PROVINCIAL ENVIRONMENT AND NATURAL RESpURCES OFFICE
MIMAROPA Region
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MEMORANDUM

FOR

Attention

FROM

SUBJECT

M 1 T IT

The Regional Executive Director 
DENR MIMAROPA Region 
1515 DENR By Tlie Bay Building 
Roxas Blvd., Brgy. 668. Ermita, Manila

The Chief, Survey and Mapping Division

The OIC-PENR Officer

QUERRY ON DENR CENRO SABLAYAN’S 
TARGET ON PUBLIC LAND SURVEY FOR CY 2023

Respectftilly forwarded is the Memorandum dated Janaury 13, 2()23 from CENR Officer 
Anastacio A. Santos, regarding the above-mentioned subject.

Relative thereto, please be informed that the position of Engineer II for CENRO Sablayan 
has been “sede vacanie” since the promotion of Engr. Nilo P. Salvador to DMO IV. Tlie vacant 
position created a great vaccum tliat has left considerable inability of the CENRO to accomplish 
the desired target on public land survey.

In this regard, please be informed that the concerned CENR Officer is inquiring on the 
possibility of entering into contract of service/hire a private Geodetic Engineer to conduct the 
public land survey. If that is allowed under such circumstances, what are the requirements to be 
submitted to the Regional Office.

For information and evaluation.

ERN .IANADA

TSD-RPS

Pag-asa, Brgy. Payompon, Mamburao, Occ. Mindoro 
Email Address: penrooccmin@denr.gov.ph
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